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OFFICE FOR STANDARDS

        IN EDUCATION

Improving inspection, improving schools

On September 10th Mike Tomlinson launched OFSTED’s major national consultation on future arrangements for school inspection. 

The paper sets out a number of proposals under four broad themes.  Overall they are designed to ensure that inspection becomes:

· more responsive to the priorities of schools and the policies of government;

· more supportive of school improvement;

· better informed about the views of parents, pupils and the wider community; and

· better co-ordinated with other inspection and monitoring activity.

The consultation paper and response form have been sent to all schools (three copies each), all inspectors enrolled by OFSTED to undertake school inspections, and national organisations.  You can also find the documents, and further information about how to respond, at www.ofsted.gov.uk/about/s10consult.htm. 

We hope that you will take this opportunity to consider our proposals and send in your response.   We would particularly welcome responses from parents who tend to be under-represented in our consultations.  The consultation period ends on 30 November, but an early response would be much appreciated.  We will announce decisions taken in the light of the consultation early in the new year.
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